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Due   to   the   economic   downturn   caused   by   our   current   pandemic,   we   are   expecting   a   significant  
decline   in   state   revenue   for   Oregon   public   schools   in   the   2020-21   school   year.    As   a   cost-saving  
measure   to   help   offset   some   of   the   projected   revenue   shortfall   in   the   2020-21   school   year,   Lane  
ESD   is   implementing   furlough   days   this   spring.    Therefore,   there   will   be   no   teacher-led  
instruction   on   the   following   dates:  

●    Friday,   May   22  
●    Friday,   May   29  
●    Friday,   June   5  
●    Thursday,   June   11  

While   teachers   will   not   be   providing   teacher-led   instruction   on   Friday,   they   will   be   providing  
independent   work   for   students   to   complete   on   these   dates.   

We   realize   that   this   has   already   been   an   extremely   disruptive   spring   and   we   apologize   for   any  
further   disruptions   this   may   cause   to   your   students   and   your   schedule.    We   also   regret   this   late  
notice;   the   Lane   ESD   Board   made   this   decision   at   a   special   meeting   last   night.   A   priority   we  
have   is   to   make   this   impact   as   little   as   it   can   be   on   the   families,   while   attempting   to   maintain   the  
current   level   of   instruction   during   distance   learning.   

Along   with   Lane   ESD,   at   least   ten   Lane   County   School   Districts   are   cutting   school   days   this  
spring,   shortening   the   2019-20   school   year.  

Our   goal   is   always   to   provide   the   highest   quality   of   program   possible.   Our   staff   is   dedicated   to  
continue   to   provide   that   to   our   students   through   distance   learning   on   the   other   originally  
scheduled   days.   Our   teachers   will   be   reaching   out   to   you   and   your   students   to   help   make   the  
adjustments   needed   to   accomplish   this   goal  

We   look   forward   to   the   time   when   we   will   be   able   to   see   all   our   students   in   person.    Until   then,  
please   take   care   and   stay   safe.   

 

Justin   Radabaugh  
Westmoreland   Campus   Supervisor  


